
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 A public hearing will be held by the Office of Attorney General Jim Petro and the 

Ohio Peace Officer Training Commission on July 16, 2003 at 10:00 a.m. in the 

conference room of the Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy located at 1650 State 

Route 56 SW, London, Ohio 43140.  The purpose of the hearing will be to solicit public 

comment on proposed changes to Ohio Administrative Code 109:2-11 formerly titled 

Training Jailers for Five-Day Facilities. 

 Pursuant to the requirements of Ohio Revised Code 119.032, rules 109:2-11 and 

109:2-12 were reviewed.  It was decided the rules overlapped and should be combined.  

Therefore, 109:2-11 and 109:2-12 were rescinded and a new 109:2-11 was created.  

Changes made to 109:2-11 include reclassifying eight-hours jails to twelve-hour jails as 

dictated by the Bureau of Adult Detention, making optional the requirement for Ohio 

Peace Officer Training Commission approval for support staff training, enhancing 

requirements for school commanders, and changing renewal requirements for instructors. 

 Copies of the proposed rules may be obtained by contacting Mr. Vernon C. 

Chenevey, Executive Director, Ohio Peace Officer Training Commission, by telephone at 

614-466-7771, or by writing Mr. Chenevey at the Ohio Peace Officer Training 

Commission, P.O. Box 309, London, Ohio 43140. 

 All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or 

written testimony.  Written comments must be submitted to Mr. Chenevey no later than 

July 11, 2003. 
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